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Dear Chairman Will Carpenter and Members of the Committee,

I support HB 2803; it is very important to protect our 2nd Amendment right.
Federal Government should not be allowed to require Kansas to use their
resources to enforce federal gun control against law abiding Kansas Citizens. This
is just another act of Federal Government overreach.

HB 2803 will also protect the Kansas Citizens to seek civil penalties if state
resources are used in violation of this act.

Sincerely,

Jannel Munk
Lawrence, KS
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